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From: Cheryl Kucera

Subject: Looking Forward to SY2010-2011

The last few weeks have been busy ones. Planning for next year
continues from when we began in January. It takes time to review data,
make decisions about curriculum, and plan for continued support of our
students and teachers. Next month [ will be presenting the results of
the data analysis of the previous school year. Meanwhile, I hope
everyone is having an opportunity to enjoy the beautiful weather.



